
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Tuesday, October 19, 2021 1 :26 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210015. 

Angela Calhoun 

-----Original Message-----

From: Fred Letts <sttelf@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 202112:05 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/19/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12201-2021 

I just want to go on the record to let you know that I am not happy with the proposed Florida power and light minimum 
charge increase. It should be the direction of the Florida public service commission to encourage people to put solar 
panels on their property rather than discouraging it. I do not believe that Florida power and light is losing money and 
necessitates an increase in the minimum fee. Be fair 

Fred Letts 

Sent from my iPhone 
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